
Our Motto:
Having fun doing good in the community!

Our Mission:
Southside is home to the rowdiest Rotarians in Tulsa. We impact communities locally
and around the world, provide leadership within our district, and mentor the next
generation of Rotarians.

Rotary International Vision Statement 2020:
Together, we see a world where people unite and take action to create lasting change
— across the globe, in our communities, and in ourselves

Events

Club Level:

John 3:16
November 5th

Nov 17th Club Meeting
Veteran's Day Celebration!

District Level:

District Happy Hour
October 18th
5:30p
via Zoom

Club Leaders

Jack H. Wills III
President

Parker Ray Smith
President-Elect

María Mercedes Abalos
President-Nominee

Bob Sullivan
President-Nominee Nominee

Daniel C. Stinnett
Treasurer

Laura Tapp
Secretary

Kathryn Diane Boyer
Club Membership Co-Chair

Larry A. Boyer
Club Membership Co-Chair

Jon H Heaps
iPast President

Donald R. den Daas
TRF Chair

This Week's Meeting is IN PERSON

Join us
at

Tandy YMCA
5005 S Darlington Ave., Tulsa OK 74135

Thursday at 11:45 AM

Program: Matt Pinnell - Lieutenant Governor

Matt Pinnell was elected as the 17th Lieutenant Governor of the State of Oklahoma on November
6th, 2018. In that role, he serves as President of the Oklahoma State Senate, and is a member of
multiple constitutional boards and commissions. Lt. Governor Pinnell also serves as Secretary of
Tourism, Wildlife and Heritage on Governor Kevin Stitt’s cabinet.

In his role as Secretary of Tourism, Wildlife and Heritage, Pinnell oversees the Oklahoma
Department of Tourism and Recreation and the state’s efforts to promote tourism, the third largest
industry in Oklahoma. Pinnell led the successful effort to rebrand the State of Oklahoma, a
component of the overall effort to retain and recruit more jobs to the state of Oklahoma.
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Scott Gaffen
Webmaster

Brett J. Brough
Interact Club Sponsor
Youth Services Chair

David Cobb
Past President

Jordan Taylor
Past President

Gwendolyn A Williams
Assistant Governor

Birthdays

Michael W Skates
October 6th
Jill Osborn
October 7th
Jill Osborn
October 7th
John Robert Daries
October 8th
Jack H. Wills III
October 14th
Thomas W Gray
October 17th
Norene Heaps
October 23rd
Kurt Schultz
October 30th

Years of Service

Donald R. den Daas
02-01-1986
37 Years
Larry A. Boyer
02-01-1992
31 Years
Steve Haas
01-13-2005
18 Years
Robert L. Triplett Jr.
01-20-2011
12 Years

Pinnell also currently serves on the Department of Commerce executive committee focusing on small
business growth, entrepreneurship, and workforce development. Pinnell has a background in
entrepreneurship and is a small business owner with his wife, Lisa, who is an inventor and
entrepreneur.

Matt is a graduate of Oral Roberts University with a degree in Advertising and lives in Tulsa with his
wife Lisa and their 4 children.

ROD: David Hughes
David has a long history with Southside Rotary, beginning with his dad, WWII bomber pilot veteran
David L. Hughes. Known by his friends and club members as Dave, his dad became a Southsider
right
after the club’s charter, served as Club Service Director in 1960-61, and Vice President in 1961-62.
David’s mom, Dorothy Louise Hughes, was a Rotary Ann during that time!

David was proposed by Harold “Lamp” Lamprich and inducted into Southside on November 2, 1992.
He is a Paul Harris Fellow, R. I. Benefactor, Southside Star, and Past President serving 2007-08. His
wife asked him if Southside could help the school where she was teaching and Southside began
working with Springdale Elementary School over 20 years ago. David has maintained perfect
attendance in Rotary since his induction to the Club in honor of Mr. Perfect Attendance “Lamp”
Lamprich, his Rotary mentor, who never missed a meeting in his 40+ years as a Southside Rotarian!

David began his full-time career selling real estate in 1982. He is a licensed broker and was with the
same company for the 30 years until last year when they were purchased by the largest real estate
company in Oklahoma, and the oldest major company in Tulsa, McGraw, Realtors. With many
friends and long-time colleagues at McGraw, David enjoys McGraw, Realtors. He has been the
Greater Tulsa Association of Realtor’s Sales Associate of the Year, and has served as a director for
the Greater Tulsa Association of Realtors, the Oklahoma Association of Realtors and Northeast
Oklahoma Real Estate Services, Inc. David is a past Trustee of Asbury Church where he plays
trumpet and flugelhorn in the New Covenant Orchestra. For many years he played and toured with
the gospel big band, Tulsa Praise Orchestra. He has gone on several Asbury men’s mission trips to
Rio Bravo and Reynosa, Mexico, and has also led men’s groups in their home designed to guide
men in their walk with Christ.

He currently enjoys riding his high performance Harley, college football, & taking Leslie and the kids
and grandsons to the Colorado Rocky Mountains for occasional wilderness camping(but usually
renting a nice cabin), fishing, shooting guns, and hiking with their dogs. He made his 30th jump
skydiving in 2019 after 43 years of relative sanity, but he decided that it’s been too long since he’s
flown airplanes, so after taking Leslie and their silver Lab pup, Brutus for a flight with an instructor
in the right seat a year ago, he’s pursuing flying again!

David & Leslie have been married for over 41 years, and they’ve lived for 36 years in The Cabin Grill
& Lounge, a house that was the airport restaurant and office for Tulsa Commercial Airport in the
1940’s! They have two sons, a daughter, a daughter-in-law, and two wonderful 10 year old
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grandsons named Hunter and Jamison Hughes, who wrestle competitively, and just started their 2nd
season playing tackle football! The boys are center stage with David & Leslie! “Those little guys are
each living proof of God’s creative perfection & His amazing love for us!”

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
NOTE: Please review the ROD list at the bottom of the Bulletin to see when you are
scheduled and start thinking about who you want to invite as speaker!

Laura needs YOUR biography, the SPEAKER'S biography, and the SPEAKER'S photo TWO WEEKS
before you are ROD!

She will sic David Hughes on you if you do not!!
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

CLUB NEWS
NEW SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES!

In our continued efforts to support our community, there are two service opportunities
with John 3:16!
2:00pm – 4:00 November 5 and 12 at the John 3:16 Family and Youth Center
Unload Truck for Thanksgiving food drive

9:00am 11:30am November 19th
Help hand out Food Handling Flyer at Walmart 41st and Peoria

TULSA STATE FAIR BOOTH

Come out to help promote Southside Rotary!

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

We are setting up a Scholarships Committee and WE NEED YOU!

If you are interested please reach out to Laura Tapp!

NOVEMBER 17th - VETERANS DAY CELEBRATION

Our meeting on November 17th will be a celebration of Veteran's Day this year!



The Official Southside
Social Calendar for the Year

September 24th - End of Summer Bash at Jack's! Family fun, cookout, and
activities!
October 29th - Scotch and Cigars & Costume Party! Jordan's house is finally
done and he needs help breaking it in!
November - Bedlam!
December - Christmas Lights Tour!

We will have Colonel Wesley Rehorn as our speaker, and we want to celebrate the service of our
Nation's Veterans. Arvest Bank has generously agreed to sponsor this meeting!

President Jack has made it his goal to not only increase membership by 44 members, but to
increase the diversity of that membership with Veterans, Women, and members of our community
from all backgrounds and careers. Be thinking of who you want to invite!

Dues are Due!
Be sure to send in your checks to our Treasurer, Daniel!

CUT THE ACE

Buy those tickets!! The pot currently stands at ~$925!



Reach Out to the Members We Miss:
They love hearing from you!

Call Jerry Ramey! 918-855-7188
Call Ray Orf! 918-344-1685

Potential New Members
Any objection to the proposal stating the reasons must be sent to the President of the Club within
seven (7) days following publication.

Please turn in your proposals for membership to Secretary Laura Tapp.
_________________________________________________________________________________

Upcoming RODs

If you are the ROD, you need to:

1) Send YOUR BIO and YOUR SPEAKER'S BIO WITH PHOTOS to Laura THE
FRIDAY TWO WEEKS BEFORE you are ROD. If you do not have it turned in on
the Monday of by 10am, John Haley has volunteered to write a bio for you, or
you will not have a bio attached to your name.

2) Select someone to do the pledge and the prayer. Please let President Jack
know who you've chosen in advance of the meeting.

Date ROD Program Speaker
29-Sep Brett Brough Capital Homes - Stone Canyon Development David Charney

6-Oct David Hughes Lt Governor Matt Pinnell

13-Oct Scott Burmeister YMCA with Matt and Kyle Matt Hancock

20-Oct Leisa Gebetsberger Tulsa Zoo Lindsay Hutchinson

27-Oct Steve Haas Chief of Police Wendell Franklin

3-Nov Michael Skates Tulsa STEM Alliance Levi Patrick

10-Nov Janice Nicklas District Governor Visit: Cathy Webster AG Anne Williams

17-Nov Ken Osborn Commander of the Joint Forces (Retired) Col Wesley Rehorn

24-Nov THANKSGIVING NO MEETING

1-Dec Jack Stagg ORU Athletic Director Tim Johnson

8-Dec Caleb Guerrero Folds of Honor Lt Col Dan Rooney

15-Dec Monte McNutt Forged In Fire Champion Felicia Howard

22-Dec Joe Wolfe

29-Dec NEW YEARS NO MEETING

5-Jan Kathy Boyer

Club Meeting

Tulsa Southside
Meets at This week's meeting is at The Tandy YMCA!
5005 S Darlington Ave
Tulsa, OK 74135
Time: Thursday at 12:00 PM

tel:918-855-7188
tel:918-344-1685

